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Heller Statement on Passing of Captain Jack Streeter
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the passing of Nevada’s most decorated World War II veteran, Captain Jack Streeter:
“My thoughts and prayers are with Jack Streeter’s wife, son, friends and entire family during this difficult time. With the passing of Captain Streeter, Nevada has lost its most decorated World War II veteran and an American hero. Throughout his service, Jack Streeter was willing to stand up and defend the freedoms we enjoy amid incredible adversity. The sacrifices he made in an effort to spread freedom and democracy represent the very best of this nation, and we are all grateful for his service,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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